
 

 
July 20, 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians:  
 
I hope you have had a great summer.  We are implementing a new athletic record keeping system.  It is 
called Rank One.  This system will allow you to complete paperwork forms electronically online.  All 
forms will be available on Rank One.  Two forms will need to be turned into the coaches.  They are the 
physical examination form and the medical history form.  The rest can be completed online.  Please 
register online at: https://planoisd.rankonesport.com. You will need your child’s school identification 
number to register. 
 
This system will allow us to have better oversight on athletic paperwork.  It will also be much more 
efficient for the coaches and easier for the parents and guardians. 
 
Thank you for your support of athletics.  I hope your son or daughter has a great year. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Gerald Brence 
Athletic Director 
Plano ISD 
 

https://planoisd.rankonesport.com/



